

December 27, 2019

Dear Family and Friends,

We hope you are enjoying this lovely Christmas season and that you have a happy New Year!

Ed and I want to thank you for partnering with us and YWAM Baguio Training Center for another amazing year of ministry! We are so grateful for your prayers, your encouragement, and your generous donations over the course of these past twelve months. Through your support, many people heard the life changing message of Jesus Christ in 2019!

We are so thankful for your partnership in what God is doing in our lives through these specific events:

- Karen completed the Word by Heart and the Bible School for the Nations courses as she prepares to staff them in 2020 and lead them in 2021!
- Ed continued to pray for the sick at our local hospital, encouraging many to accept Jesus Christ as their Lord and Savior!
- Karen is able to get around easier, thanks to her new scooter!
- Ed plugged visiting teams into local ministries, positively affecting many within our community!

Now that 2019 is coming to a close, we humbly ask that you remember our ministry with your year-end giving. **Would you support us with your year-end gift by filling out the form enclosed?**

To donate online go to this link: https://ywamtyler.org/funddonation?uid=74b4697c-8bb0-44ab-ab36-6d67091407eb. It is with deep gratitude and appreciation that we thank you for your partnership. Blessings to you in 2019.

Sincerely yours,

Karen Jensen

Youth With A Mission

Raren Jensen

We hope you had a merry Christmas and that you have a wonderful New Year!